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Dear Thomas Ward,  

 

Freedom of Information Request Ref: F19/264 

 

Thank you for your request for information from the University of York. Please see our response 

below. 

 

The number of staff the university pays below the Living Wage - as set by the Living Wage 

Foundation - at £9.00 per hour.  

 

246, as of 1 April 2019   

 

Whether the University of York has outsourced any work carried out for the University of York, 

its staff or students to private companies, and the nature of this work.  

 

No work has been outsourced. 

 

If applicable, the number of workers employed by private companies on behalf of the university, 

and the names of these companies in each field of work. 

 

Not applicable. 

 

How many staff, including outsourced workers, are employed on part-time or casual contracts.  

 

1321 staff were employed on part-time contracts, as of 1 April 2019.  We do not hold data on the 

number of casual workers on a particular date, but 3618 workers were on the casual payroll during 

the whole of 2018.   

 

I hope this information is useful.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Information Governance Team  
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